
COUNCIL NEWS 

Fortnightly Patrol Grading 

Schedule commencing 7 August 

(Subject to Change) 

Please note that newly graded roads 

during rainfall can become slippery. 

While Council monitors these roads, 

we encourage road users to be 

mindful of changes in road condition 

during these weather periods and 

drive accordingly.  

Patrol P: 

Fishery Bay Road, Sleaford Bay Road 

Patrol Q: 

Settlers Road, Marries Road, Yeltuka 

Road 

Patrol R: 

Wanilla, Exchange Road, Charlton 

Gully Road 

Patrol S: 

Douglas Well Road, Pedler Road, 

Heard Road  

Dog Registrations  

Dog registrations are due 31 August. 

If you are registered to receive 

notices by email, please check your 

junk mail if you have not yet received 

your dogs renewal notice.  

Fines and interest will start from 1 

September 2023. 

To register a new dog, or renew your 

dogs registration, please visit 

www.dogsandcatsonline.com.au or 

click here to watch a short video on 

how to do it at home! 

Feel free to contact the Council 

Office with any enquires.  

Bratten Way – Update 

Works have commenced stripping 

the existing seal in preparation for 

the new pavement materials which 

will result in a variable surface. 

Council requests that people drive 

with caution and follow the posted 

limits, and we thank the public for 

their patience while these works 

continue.  

Driver Education Program  

The youth driver education program 

will be run again this year to help 

young drivers develop safe driving 

skills and provide them with the 

opportunity to practice in a 

controlled environment. They will 

learn skills including emergency 

braking and collision avoidance, as 

well as gain an insight into the impact 

of fatigue, speed, alcohol and peer 

pressure. Click here to register. The 

program will be held on Sunday, 15 

October. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Swim & Survive 

Enrolments are now open for the 

Holiday Swim Program. The aim of is 

to teach children basic swimming 

skills and provide them with the 

knowledge to stay safe around 

water.  

Visit www.holidayswm.com.au to 

enrol or contact Royal Life Saving 

South Australia on 8210 4500.  

Adelaide Fringe Festival 

The next Adelaide Fringe Festival will 

be held 16 – 17 February 2024. If you 

would like to register your 

community hall, sports club or your 

business to be part of the 2024 Fringe 

Festival, click here for more 

information. 

Heywire Competition 2024 
Applications are now open for the 

2024 ABC Heywire competition. 

Young people aged between 16 to 22 

from regional communities are 

encouraged to tell their stories and 

experiences of living outside capital 

cities for the opportunity to be 

featured on the ABC. 

The Heywire competition has 

enabled individuals from across 

regional Australia for more than 25 

years, to have their say about issues 

they care about.  

If you or someone you know would 

like to share their story, visit the 

Heywire website to complete the 

entry form.  

Application close 1 September.  

Expressions of Interest (EOI) 

Grants Between $1000-$5000 

The Federal Government Volunteer 

Grant is open with $1000-$5000 

available.  

Funding for items includes small 

equipment, transport costs for 

volunteers with a disability, fuel costs 

incurred by volunteers, training for 

volunteers, background screen 

checks for volunteers, promoting 

awareness and participation by 

volunteers.  

To make an application you must 

lodge an Expression of Interest form 

available by calling Member for Grey 

Rowan Ramsey's office on 8633 

1744.  

These must be lodged through his 

office by 5pm on Thursday, 31 

August, 2023.
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